
 

 

 

 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Webster Select Board will be 

holding two public hearings. The first on Monday, September 

20, 2021 at 6:30pm and the second on Monday, October 4, 

2021 at 6:30pm. Both meetings will be held in the Grange Hall 

at Town Hall; 945 Battle Street, Webster, NH 03303. The 

purpose of the hearings is for Select Board to review and take 

public comments regarding the proposed sale of Lot 10-1-58 in 

the Pillsbury Lake District. 

 

 

 

 

 


